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Correspondence from Germany 

(From Matthias Hanschke) 

 

Station 107 in Spremberg, 3 Nov 1911 

 

 The so-called “Cold Market,” that 

falls each year on November 1, was very 

well attended again this time. Since the 

harvest has ended, and otherwise the main 

work is done, there were many farmers at 

the market in order to cover their winter 

needs. There was a lot of traffic on the 

streets and in the row of booths, which was 

especially heavy around the noon hour. 

From this, one can draw the conclusion 

that the business for the sellers was very 

good. The farmers are busy now with their 

straw work, and later with threshing and 

with hauling in fire wood. The weather is 

fall-like and nice, somewhat cool at night. 

  With friendly greetings to all 

Volksblatt readers, (signed)  

The Railroader 

 

Translated by Ed Bernthal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.wendishresearch.org/

